
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

6th March 2023 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

At St Thomas More we want to take every opportunity to work with our families to support the ongoing 

progress of our students. In order to maximize progress of Year 11 students we have arranged the following 

events. 

Year11 Mock results event 

The results afternoon will replicate the process of the summer results. This will take place during Period 5 

on Friday 10th March. Students will arrive to the hall at 2.45. Following a short assembly, students will then 

collect results from the rear of the hall as they will on the actual GCSE results day. The event will prepare the 

students for the real event and allow them to walk through the results process. Once results have been 

handed to students they will also be uploaded on to fusion.  

Year 11 Parents evening  

A Year 11 progress evening will take place between 4pm-7pm on 22nd March. All students and their parents 

are encouraged to attend this event.  This is a fantastic opportunity to discuss your child’s mock results with 

their subject teachers. These consultations will provide an excellent opportunity to discuss how best your 

child can prepare for the upcoming summer GCSE exams which begin in May.   

I hope that you and your child will embrace this opportunity to work with the Year 11 teachers and other 

key staff in striving to achieve your child’s full potential. 

If you have any queries or you are unable to discuss your child’s progress on this date, please do not hesitate 

to get in touch via email at slancett@stmt.srscmat.co.uk 

Further details will follow regarding the booking of appointments for the Year 11 progress evening.  

 

Kind Regards, 

 

Mrs Sarah Lancett 

Deputy Headteacher 
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